
Dear SRS Members,​

​

I have the following messages to share with you.​

​

1. 60th National Day Dinner on 22nd August 2025​

We have received an overwhelming response and filled-up the maximum capacity of 19 

Tables at Imperial Restaurant. For subsequent registrations we'll keep you in the waiting 

list and slot you in if there are any withdrawals.​

​

Thank you very much for your enthusiastic response and understanding.​

​

​

2. The Business Times Article - Transformation of the Remisier Profession​

An interesting article written by Ms Ranamita Chakraborty on the transformation of the 

Remisier profession was published in the front page of The Business Times today, 28th 

July 2025. The article is attached for reading pleasure.​

​



​





That's all I have for now. Have A Great Week Ahead! :-)​

​

​

Warmest regards,​

S Nallakaruppan​

President​

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 

 


